C75.

Communication

CW(2) - June 18, 2024

Item No. 23

From: <u>Clerks@vaughan.ca</u>
To: <u>Assunta Ferrante</u>

Subject: FW: [External] Vaughan By-Law to Restrict Protests within 100 Meters of Schools, Hospitals and Places of

Vorship

**Date:** Monday, June 17, 2024 8:34:12 AM

From: Steven Grossman

**Sent:** Monday, June 17, 2024 8:33 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Council@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Vaughan By-Law to Restrict Protests within 100 Meters of Schools, Hospitals and

Places of Worship

**CAUTION!** This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

## To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to express my strong support for the proposed by-law by Mayor Del Duca to restrict protests within 100 meters of Schools, Hospitals etc. On March 7th Palestinian agitators gathered outside the BAYT synagogue and forced our school (Eitz Chaim Schools) to have an early dismissal. Hateful speech, intimidation and violence were prominent in this anti-Israel protest as they always are. No one should have to be exposed to this, especially our children. We want and need to feel safe in our community and this by-law will go along way to ensure it. I commend Mayor Del Duca for its proposal. Please consider passing this by law immediately. We need Vaughan to be safe again and free of hate protests. The community has been under constant attack since Oct. 7, please make our safety your priority.

Thank you, Steven Grossman